COMMONWEALTH OF PENNSYLVANIA -
DEPARTMENT OF REVENUE
BUREAU OF MOTOR VEHICLES

HARRISBURG

- IN YOUR REPLY PLEASE
January 8, 1935 REFER TO

8. R 222"

Mr. Arthur H., Beal
611 Garden Avenue
Olean, New York

Dear Sir:

In reply to your recent communication, we are
enclosing a renewal application for 1935 registration plates
covering Buick Coupe, manufacturer's No., 1427095.

The theft record in connection with this particular
vehicle is being removed from our files and we are substituting
your Buick Sedan, motor No. 1482178, manufacturer's No.
1435962, If any information is received in this Department
concerning the latter vehicle, you will be immediately advised.
If the car is recovered by other means, advise us in order that
our files can be adjusted.

Director - Bureau of Motor Vehicles

WHY NOT HAVE YOUR CAR INSPECTED NOW?
Take Care-Not Chances.



